
RECOMMENDATION 

 

 

The forest land required to be diverted of forest land for Panisagar – Aizawl Natural 

Gas Pipeline Project is running alongside the existing road and only consumed small 

areas of degraded and open type of forest cover. Considering to the importance of the 

project for the state of Mizoram, and willingness to undertake compensatory 

afforestation of double the area diverted, the project is hereby Recommended. 

 

 

Dated Aizawl 

The 8th Sept, 2022 

Laltlanhlua Zathang 

Divisional Forest Officer 

Aizawl Forest Division 


